Peter Burge-Lopez

ANNANDALE 2038
September 15 2019

Director,

Transport Assessments Planning Services,
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment,
GPO Box 39,

SYDNEY 2001

Dear Sir,

Has the illegality of the proposed modification to the M4/M5 Link been
considered?

The height of “Bridgeview”construction at the Rozelle Bay tram station was
legally restricted and constructed to maximum height allowed.

How can the looming Crescent overpass be legally constructed adjacent to this
site?

| anxiously await your response.

Yours faithfully,

PETER BURGE-LOPEZ





